St. V Athletic Boosters Meeting Minutes – January 5, 2021

Attendees: Laura Hannah, Andy Eiser, Angie Ford, Aaron Heller, Rob Buehner, Brian Polark

Angie Ford - Girls AD

- Most basketball games have been rescheduled except a couple that can't schedule
- So far all is good with teams, etc.
- Volleyball cart will need to either be repaired or replaced also evaluate other equipment for any needed repairs
- 8th grade night January 30th 6:45 McConnell, 8:00 Dorn plan to do it after the 8:00 game
 - o Angie will get flowers, photographer, balloons
 - Banners are in and Angie will take to schools
 - o Banners will go up 1/22

Rob Buehner – Boys AD

- This coming weekend is first weekend for 6th-8th boys
- Some of the games have been rescheduled, but needs to review what is still outstanding
- Hoopsters feedback following this year's leaders is that the preference is to keep the Kindergarten separate from 1st and 2nd if the numbers allow it
- IHM has reached out about possibly coordinating a 2nd grade league in the future pulling from multiple parishes
- Boys Volleyball Need to open registration ASAP and have open through Feb. 8th
 - o Dave Heilmann is going to help with getting the registration set up
 - o Dave Franta and Laura need to get info out this week
 - Try to get volleyball info into newsletter this week need to send to Denise this week
 - Laura make flyer send to Angie
 - We need to request coaches as well
- Track
 - Send out similar flyer as what we sent out in Spring 2020
 - Communicate similar info as what was on the flyer

VΡ

- Dave Heilmann will be helping with the registration for spring sports in Doug's absence
- He is currently still handling the gym scheduling
- Spirit wear issues were referred to Justin directly to address

Concessions

- Aaron will finish updating the schedule for opens/closes as the
- Supplies are all good

Recording Secretary, Corresponding Secretary

• Plan for volleyball and track communications this week

President – Andy Eiser

- Lights have been working much better
- Comboni bathrooms it is our responsibility per the contract that St. V and IHM are responsible for cleaning the bathrooms
 - Checking with IHM on whether we could potentially add this to their cleaning service for minimal fee,
- Gym floor resurfacing need to get the someone out to look at it and get quote for
- We have 6 board members who will be rolling off this year and need to begin the process of replacing those positions
 - o President
 - Treasurer
 - o Boys AD
 - o Girls AD
 - Concessions
 - Corresponding Secretary
- We need to put the info into upcoming communications
- March meeting potential replacements nominated; Voting in April
- Any bylaw changes would need to be made this spring none that we're aware of currently